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VALDEVIE

PEARLVALLEY

Dear Residents

Please note that the Boma, equestrian facilities, green waste site and the Val de Vie Berg
River Gate are currently closed due to flooding.

Further updates will be communicated in due course.

Kind regards,
PVHOA

Pearl Valley Golf & Country Estate, R301, Wemmershoek Road, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa 7646,
South Africa, 0218678000
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